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Mr. J. T. Collins, Director, Region IV Ng
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Cocmission \ b
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 8f (/
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 /sf -- o-

Arlington, Texas 76012 p/ ' >

H DEC231984 .,
Subject: Waterford SES Unit 3 ~_ ::; ;

Docket No. 50-382 i, s.- . y -(...t.

Final Report of Potentially -
I ' ;g-

' '

Significant Construction Deficiency No. 54
./ I'I fI, 1 ~'' ' /

,

" Repetitive Failures of Limitorque Operator" -

.

Reference: LP&L Letter, W3K 81-0397 to USNRC dated October 30, 1981

Dear Mr. Collins:

We have completed our evaluatior af the reportability of the subject
deficiency under 10CFR50.55(e) and have determined that it is not
reportable. The results of aur review are on file at the Waterford
SES Unit 3 site and are available for your inspection.

Very truly yours,

N S. ht 'L
GDMcL:RGP:grf

cc: 1) Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

2) Director
Office of Management
Information and Program Control
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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